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After 21 years of dedicated service to the medical field, I like many others lost my job this 
year for not choosing to vaccinate against a virus I fought many hours against over 22 
months. In that 22 months I lost pay and hours in order to keep the facility I worked for afloat 
as well as put myself and my family in danger by constant exposure to ill patients I vowed to 
take care of no matter what. Imagine my surprise to learn of late those in the medical field 
who have COVID are allowed to remain at work in order to not short staff these facilities any 
more, putting all patients in harms way. This goes against the code we all took, “ to do no 
harm!” 
There is no known FDA approved vaccines in use in the United States and there will not be 
for many years. This is all the information one should need to know that it is not only 
unconscionable to expect healthcare workers to take this drug against their will without proper
testing it goes against the Nuremberg Code. 
I hear by state that I believe there should be at the least a five years stay on mandates of this 
vaccine until further testing is done. I say at least because with the injuries recorded already, 
these drugs should be automatically pulled from the market and banned as they have done 
more damage than all other vaccines combined in the last 30 years. 


